
 

 
   Oregon Bureau of Labor and Industries 

800 NE Oregon Street Suite 1045 Portland OR 97232 
 

       Memo 
 

 

DATE:  August 15, 2008 

TO:  Legislators and Interested Persons 

FROM:  Marcia Ohlemiller  
 
REGARDING:  BOLI Notice of Proposed Rules regarding Public Records Requests 

On 9/14/07, the bureau filed a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking regarding Public Records 
Requests.  Following that filing, the bureau internally revised its public records request 
procedures and revised the proposed rule to reflect those procedures.   

 

The bureau hereby extends the comment period on the 
proposed rules until October 3, 2008.   
Comments may be mailed to Marcia Ohlemiller c/o BOLI, 800 NE Oregon St. #1045, Portland 
OR 97232, or by email to marcia.l.ohlemiller@state.or.us. 

Call with questions, 971-673-0784.  
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